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March 7, 2024 
 
 
Subject: Thermo Scientific™ Sensititre™ YeastOne™ Product Discontinuation  
 
 
Dear Customer, 

 
 
To continue to provide your lab with the latest antimicrobials to meet your testing needs, while also 
improving our service levels, we have made the decision to discontinue the following products, 
effective June 1, 2024:  
 

Product Number Product Description 
YO9 Sensititre YeastOne Plate - RUO 

YO2IVD Sensititre YeastOne Plate - IVD 
YO3IVD Sensititre YeastOne Plate - IVD 

 
Any new orders placed for the above products as of March 7, 2024 will incur an additional 6 week lead time 
to be fulfilled. Existing orders will be fulfilled through the normal process but may experience order 
fulfillment delays. We will continue to accept orders for YO9, YO2IVD and YO3IVD until April 8, 2024. No 
orders will be accepted after that date. To avoid workflow disruption, please transition to the new plates, 
available now, that include Rezafungin and meet the latest FDA STIC requirement. 
 

Product Number Product Description 
YO11 Sensititre YeastOne Plate - RUO 

YO4IVD Sensititre YeastOne Plate - IVD 
 

If there are questions regarding this update, please contact your Thermo Fisher Scientific account 
manager or reach out to the Customer Services team at 800-255-6730 or the technical support team 
at USCLEtechsupport@thermofisher.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amanda Kulwicki 
Sr. Product Manager 
Thermo Fisher Scientific 


